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Commissioners Diaz and Merrifield disapproved the subject paper and Commissioner 
McGaffigan disapproved in part and approved in part. Chairman Dicus approved the paper.  
The results are recorded in the Staff Requirements Memorandum (SRM) of October 28, 1999.  

This Record contains a summary of voting on this matter together with the individual vote 
sheets, views and comments of the Commission, and the SRM of October 28, 1999.  
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VOTING SUMMARY - SECY-99-191

RECORDED VOTES

NOT 
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COMMENT RESOLUTION

In their vote sheets, Commissioners Diaz and Merrifield disapproved the subject paper and 

Commissioner McGaffigan disapproved in part and approved in part. Chairman Dicus approved 

the paper, The Commission disapproved the staff's recommendation to proceed with a study of 

the feasibility of developing overarching safety principles. The Commission did agree to receive 

the staff's recommendation on whether to modify the current Safety Goal Policy Statement.  

Subsequently, the comments of the Commission were incorporated into the guidance to staff as 

reflected in the SRM issued on October 28, 1999.


